
Dunham News - Summer, 2018 

 
We hope you’re having a great start to your summer!  

 
Thank You! 
Thank you again for a wonderful year!  You and your children are what make Dunham the amazing place it is! 
Here are a few pics from our awesome school Carnival. 

   

  
 
 



  

  

 
 
 



Summer Projects - Modernization 
In exciting news, and after lots of work, Dunham is going to be receiving approximately $1 million for 
modernization.  The initial phases of the project will begin this summer and include new HVAC, fire alarm, 
carpeting/flooring in some spaces, and internal painting.  Because we are receiving modernization funds, the 
monies will only impact the main “H” portion of our campus.  
 
Rainwater Catchment Project 

Dunham's Rainwater Catchment Project is underway! A few pieces of equipment/machinery will be very helpful 
for the success of this project.  
 
Please contact Miss Lindsey (415)-717-4465, if you can provide a ​backhoe​, ​tractor with grading abilities​, or 
connections to sourcing gravel​.  
 
The tractor will be used to scrape the ground to create a flat platform for the gravel foundation. We will use a 
thick layer of gravel for the foundation. The tank will be set on the gravel foundation. The backhoe will be used 
to dig the trench for the irrigation tube going out to the pumpkin patch.  
 
Construction dates are July 14/15 and 21/22 
 
Please reach out to Miss Lindsey (415) 717-4465, or ​lpope@dunhamsd.k12.ca.us​ if you can help out 
 
Office Hours 
The Dunham office will be open for most of the summer.  We encourage you to call/email ahead of time should 
you want to visit.  Laurie Moss will be your main point of contact at ​lmoss@dunhamsd.k12.ca.us​. 
 
If construction and warm temperatures warrant it, the office may be relocated to another spot on campus. 
Should that occur, please look to our website and answering machine for the phone number to access our 
office staff.  
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